
 
 

 
 
 

OWL Services 
6235 Southern Blvd 
Youngstown, OH 44512 
 
 
February 5, 2024 

 
 
City of Aurora 
Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
In response to the corrections letter issued by your office on January 24, 2024 for the electric vehicle charger project at the 
Circle K located at 298 S Potomac St, we offer the following responses. Plans have also been adjusted slightly based upon 
newly received survey info. Revised drawings have been included with this resubmission. 
 
1. Planning 

 
  1A – Understood 
 
  1B – Sheet has been removed 
 
  1C – A red cloud and delta 9 have been added to all new sheets 
 
  1D – Sheet C-2 has been eliminated, a red cloud and delta 9 have been added to sheet C-3 
  

2. Landscaping 
 
  2A – The note has been changed to red font and has also been shortened the requested verbiage. 
 
  2B – The requested footnote has been added. 
 

2C – Dimensional drawing of the transformer has been included on newly added sheet E-3. Dimensional drawing of  
the charging stations has been added to newly added sheet E-5 
 
2D – Clouds and a delta 9 have been added around area of landscape updated per the EV plans. The requested 
footnote has also been added. 
 
2E – Trees in compliance with the existing plan of record have been added to newly added sheet LS-1. Arborvitae 
have been replaced with lilacs and vibernums. The plant schedule on sheet LS-1 has been updated to reflect this 
change. 

 
 

We hope these responses assist with your approval of this project.  
 
 
 
Phillip J Jaminet 
Director of Engineering 


